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Maths 
We have been thinking about the composition of the number five. We have been singing ‘5 Little 
Speckled Frogs’ in order to support our understanding of how five can composed in many differ-
ent ways. We have also been learning about ‘more’ and ‘fewer’ and playing lots of games to aide 
our understanding of these concepts. 
 
English: 
We spent some time improving our culinary skills in the kitchen before writing simple recipes to 
match our experiences. We wrote instructions on how to make porridge and also on how to 
make egg muffins. The children were then challenged to design their own egg muffin recipes dur-
ing their independent playing and learning time and they came up with some fantastic recipes. 
They wrote sentences independently, applying their phonics skills and knowledge of letter for-
mation. What amazing little writers we have! 

Understanding the World and Outdoor 
Learning: 
 
We have been learning about healthy eating 
and as part of our learning we have been 
cooking porridge. We tried different toppings 
and voted on our favourite ones. We then 
made egg muffins. We discussed where each 
of the ingredients came from and how they 
would change when they were cooked.  

Reminders 
Homework and Reading Books 
Homework will be sent out every Wednesday. 
Reading Challenge (sharing books) will be changed every Tuesday and Friday. 
Phonics Stretch and Challenge books will be changed every Tuesday.  
In addition to this children will have access to their Little Wandle reading practice book on the 
Collins e-reader platform. This will be updated every Friday. 
 
Thursday 15th February– Valentines Day Disco 
Friday 16th February– Passport to the World 
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